
This is just to voice my objection to allowing Burlington to impose it's own 

version of gun control.  It will set in motion an ever shifting landscape of 

town-specific regulation that can end up making Vermont look like 

Massachusetts.  Before I get into my vehicle to go somewhere in my own State 

I should not have to first research what each Town's gun regulations are that I 

might be going to.  There is no way that this could be contained to Burlington, 

but even if it somehow were, why should I have less rights when I go to 

Burlington than I do when I go anywhere else in Vermont?  Please do not let 

this ill thought out legislation proceed.  Thank you. 

Bob Underhill 

Clarendon, VT 

 


